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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF 

 PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Golden State Water Company 
 

San Dimas Canyon Tributary to San Gabriel River in  
Los Angeles County 

 
The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a 

Public Hearing on 
Proposed Revocation of License 2329 

(Application 1483) 
 

The Postponed Public Hearing was originally scheduled to commence on  
Thursday, March 26, 2009, at 9:00 a.m.  

in 
the Coastal Hearing Room 

Joe Serna, Jr./Cal-EPA Building 
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA 
 

 
SUBJECT OF THE CANCELED HEARING 
 
On August 13, 2007, the State Water Resources Control Board’s (State Water Board) Division 
of Water Rights (Division) issued a Notice of Proposed Revocation based on facts indicating 
that Golden State Water Company (Licensee) has not applied all of the water to beneficial use for 
at least five consecutive years, and the Licensee has not observed the condition of the license 
specifying the place of use of water under the license.  In the Notice of Proposed Revocation, 
the Division concludes that Licensee's water right should be revoked pursuant to Water Code 
section 1675, and that the unused water should revert to the public and be regarded as 
unappropriated public water pursuant to Water Code section 1241.  By letter dated September 
3, 2007, the Licensee requested a hearing on the proposed revocation. 
 
By Notice of Postponement of Public Hearing, dated March 11, 2009, the State Water Board 
postponed the March 26th hearing upon receipt of requests for postponement by the Licensee 
and Prosecution Team.  On March 30, 2009, the State Water Board’s Executive Director 
approved a Settlement Agreement between the Prosecution Team and the Licensee 
(ORDER WR 2009-0025-EXEC).  Accordingly, no hearing is required to be held on the 
proposed revocation of License 2329 and the previously postponed hearing is cancelled. 

http://www.waterrights.ca.gov/hearings/WaterRightOrders/2009/wro_2009_0025.pdf
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
 
Questions concerning this notice may be addressed to Ernest Mona at (916) 341-5359, or at 
emona@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 April 8, 2009            
Date:       Jeanine Townsend  

Clerk to the Board 
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